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August 30, 2024 
 

As we begin the 2024-2025 school year, I want to extend each of you a warm and heartfelt 
welcome. It is a blessing to start this new chapter together, filled with opportunities for 
learning, growth, and deepening our faith in God. 

Our dedicated staff is excited to welcome students back into our classrooms, ready to inspire 
and guide them in their academic endeavours and spiritual journeys. We are privileged to be 
part of a Catholic community where every child is nurtured in mind, body, and spirit and where 
the teachings of Christ are woven into all we do. 

I am incredibly proud of our growing school division and the vibrant, supportive community we 
continue to build together. What fills me with the most joy, is witnessing the small acts of 
kindness that happen daily—moments of compassion, understanding, and generosity—that 
truly define who we are as a Catholic school division. These simple yet profound actions reflect 
our commitment to living out our faith and creating a welcoming environment for all. 

This new year brings fresh opportunities to live out our mission as a Catholic school division—
to model Christ’s love and compassion in our daily interactions and to foster a sense of 
belonging and purpose in every student. I am confident that, with our families' loving support 
and our devoted staff, we will continue to create a community that reflects the values of faith, 
hope, and love. 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I wish each of you a blessed and rewarding school year. May 
God’s grace be with us all as we work together to make this year one of growth, joy, and faith. 

 

With warmest blessings, 

 
Lydia Yeomans, Board Chair 
Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools 
 
 
Cc: Board of Trustees, Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools 


